
 
June 13, 2018 

 

SFPIRG Board of Directors 

Simon Fraser University 

8888 University Drive 

Burnaby, BC V5A 1S6 

 

 

Dear SFPIRG Board: 

We have received and reviewed your letter collectively as a board, dated June 7th 2018. While there may 

have been disagreements between us regarding many of the points that you have raised in this and 

previous letters, we cannot afford the time and resources into furthering this debate. We remain firm on 

decisions that were made regarding the allocation of space in the SUB. 

Decisions regarding the allocation of space in the SUB were based entirely on recommendations of the 

student society’s Board of Directors. We feel it is also important to note that our CEO only reports and 

makes recommendations to the Board of Directors - it is the voices of the sixteen elected student 

leaders that make decisions on behalf of students for the SFSS.  Your suggestion that our CEO has been 

inappropriately manipulating student leaders on our Board of Directors is not valid, and is disrespectful 

to our organization – especially to our student leaders. We hope that you come to understand this 

decision and can find a way moving forward to build a better relationship with the student society that is 

based on mutual respect and clear communication. 

We understand that you will “no longer be seeking long-term space” from the Simon Fraser Student 

Society. We wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Jas Randhawa       

President       


